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June 21, 2019

Mr. Anthony Ruggiero
City Administrator
City of Beacon City Hall
1 Municipal Plaza
Beacon, NY 12508
RE: Main Street Improvements
City of Beacon
Change Order No. 1

Dear Mr. Ruggiero:

Please find attached Change Order No. 1 for the for the Main Street
Improvements project. This change order was prepared based upon a recent
conversation with the Mayor and yourself, for the replacement of the existing paved
sidewalks located in the cul-de-sac at the end of Main Street. As this was not part
of the original project, a change order would have to be issued to the contractor for
this work. The cost of the work is $18,208.91, which is based upon the unit
pricing within the current contract for the project. Attached to the change order is
a memo that breaks down the work and associated costs for the work.

If you have any questions, or need any further information, please do not
hesitate to contact our office.

Very truly

U.

LANC , P.C.

n Russo, P.E.

Enc.
Cc: Michael Manzi, Highway Superintendent

Main Street Improvements CO #1
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